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Monday, May 22, 2023, 

 

 

 

H.E. Nakiim Bey, 

 

 
I, Hermann Some, would like to thank you and your staff, members of the International Human Rights 

Commission-U.S.A. Regional (IHRC-U.S.A Regional Inc.) for donating laptops and desktops to the 

children of the Association of Burkinabe of New York State, Inc. at 537 West 125th Street, 3rd floor located 

in Harlem New York, on March 3rd, 2023. 

The donation will be used to initiate a Technology program for children to learn computer technology, 

networking, and coding. This program is intended to keep kids busy and knowledgeable in advanced 

technology. Financial literacy, cultural, and sports programs will also be associated. 

 
We highly appreciate your consideration and passion for the advancement of your leading generation. 

 
 

Very cordially, 
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